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Subject: Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre (SSI-8609189) 

Amendment Report 

Dear Mr Heath 

I refer to your email of 22 March 2022 to the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) 
Water about the above matter. 

The proposed project is a Concept and Stage 1 development application for an Advanced 
Water Recycling Centre to provide wastewater services and recycled water for the 
Aerotropolis and South West Growth Areas and associated pipelines. 

The amendment report indicates no changes in impacts to surface water or groundwater. The 
amendments have no relevance to DPE Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator 
(NRAR), therefore DPE Water and NRAR have no comments. 

Any further referrals to DPE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to 
water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au. or to the following coordinating officer within DPE 
Water: 

Alistair Drew, Project Officer - email: alistair.drew@dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alistair Drew 

A/Senior Project Officer, Assessments, Knowledge Division 
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